
A-GRADE WOMENS
COACH 2025

The Flagstaff Hill Football Club are seeking expressions of
interest for the position of A-Grade Women’s coach in season

2025.

If you are interested or would like more information, please
forward an EOI together with a brief CV to:

Applications close 5pm Monday 21st October

fhfcpres@gmail.com


